Spring Newsletter 2015

Welcome to our spring edition newsletter. We hope you find it an interesting read. We value your comments, and suggestions, therefore, we ask for your continued support, by placing any suggestions in the box marked up in the reception area. We will do our best to address, and resolve any concerns, or issues, you may have relating to our surgery.

As you know sadly our lovely Nurse Emma left to pursue a different career. Angela, our new Practice Nurse has joined the practice. Like Emma, Angela is also lovely and trained in most aspects of General Nursing. Tricia, our new staff member has also joined our Reception Team. 

Patient Forum:
 We held an open day on 14th April2015 to encourage Patients to join our Forum. This is where your ideas can be put to enable us to improve the service we provide. If anyone is interested in joining the forum, please ask for a form and information at reception. Our next Meeting will be held here on Tuesday 7th July @ 6.30pm, we look forward to meeting you!
Practice Boundary: 
We have been negotiating with Area Team NHS England to agree our plans of INNER CORE Practice Boundary. Currently the drawings on our contract are appearing blank.

The Inner Core boundary is essential in order to deliver our services effectively and safely.
All practices have had a choice to draw their in the area boundaries. We Hope NHS England AT will agree to our request.
Patients that the practice deems are living away from our surgery area will be asked to sign disclaimer in case they require a visit. 
Fire Inspection:
 We had our annual Fire inspection and Assessment this week, which we passed. A fire drill will be held next month.
Patient Online Access: 
 in addition to book and cancel appointments and to order repeat prescriptions patients have also the facility to access their own summary information 
from their records relating to medication, allergies, adverse, from the comfort of your home.  

 If you do not already have a user name and password for this system, you can find more information on the practice website  www.maliksurgerykentelms.co.uk “Under Appointments--“Online system One Appointments” or by asking at reception. We will require a photocopy of your passport and driving licence as proof of identity and address. Once this has been received we will create a password for you and away you go! It’s as simple as that.Once this has been received we will create a password for you and away you go! It’s as simple as that.
Change of contact details: 
As requested before If you move or change a contact number, please inform us immediately so we can update your records. Hospital appointments can get missed or if we are required to contact you in an emergency, we need the correct details so we rely on you keeping us updated at all times.

Carers: 
If you are a carer and have NOT informed us, please do so. If you mention it to a member of Staff we will update your records accordingly.
Southend Medical Centre 
 in Southend is not available for weekend service (Saturdays & Sundays) to see the patients now.
St. Lukes Medical Centre 
in Southend are still available for walk in appointment from 8am – 8pm for emergency appointments, 7 days a week.
Friends and Family Test:  
 As previously informed It is a way of gathering your feedback, so we can continually review our service. Please fill the card which the staff will give you and post it in the box provided at the front reception desk. “Marked as NHS Family & Friends Test”.

We will also emails questionnaire to the patients who have given us permission to do so.

Big Thank You for those who have already taken part. We are getting a positive feedback but would like more patients to take part.

Thank you for taking the time to read our Newsletter, please remember if you have any constructive suggestions, write them down & pop them in the box provided.
Dr.Malik Practice
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